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Queensway South lane restrictions in effect between 
Morton Ave. and Riveredge Dr. in Town of Georgina 

Watermain break to keep lanes closed through evening and morning rush hours 
 

NEWMARKET – The Regional Municipality of York has restricted The Queensway South to one lane in 
each direction from Morton Avenue to Riveredge Drive in the Town of Georgina due to a watermain break.  
 
The restrictions will be in place through rush hour 
tonight and Friday morning. 
 
Portable message boards are in place advising 
residents and motorists of the lane restrictions. 
  
York Region thanks motorists for their patience as 
watermain repair work is undertaken. 
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Founded in 1971, The Regional Municipality of York is made up of nine municipalities 
and provides services to more than one million residents, 29,000 businesses and 495,000 employees. 


